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The clocks fell back this weekend and the air has become crisper each day.  We all know what that
means, winter could show up any day.  While I personally hope winter holds off a few weeks or more,
it is time to prepare for navigating campus and the roads with snow, ice, and the dreaded windchill! 
 
Hypothermia and frostbite can occur in as little as 5 minutes.  A walk across campus or to a friend’s off
campus apartment can become dangerous in the wrong conditions.  Take a moment to find out how
to protect yourself and others.
 
With a long weekend on the horizon and holidays later in the month, many of you will be traveling. 
Preparing your car with an emergency kit is an important step in staying safe.
 
NDSU has a fabulous Police and Safety Office who will assist with campus escorts, respond to
accidents, and even jumpstart a car.  Knowing your resources not only increases your safety, but
provides important services when the unexpected occurs.
 
Stay safe and here’s hoping to a very long fall!
Emily
 
Emily Frazier, EdD
Dean of Students
Student Affairs and Institutional Equity
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 
Old Main 100
Dept. 2840, PO Box 6050
Fargo, ND 58108-6050
701.231.8406
www.ndsu.edu/deanofstudents
 
We collectively acknowledge that we gather at NDSU, a land grant institution, on the traditional lands of the Oceti Sakowin (Dakota, Lakota,
Nakoda) and Anishinaabe Peoples in addition to many diverse Indigenous Peoples still connected to these lands. We honor with gratitude
Mother Earth and the Indigenous Peoples who have walked with her throughout generations. We will continue to learn how to live in unity
with Mother Earth and build strong, mutually beneficial, trusting relationships with Indigenous Peoples of our region.
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